
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
An Ofsted Graded Good School   

 
London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel: 01280 812206 

Fax: 01280 822525 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org  

               Facebook: thebuckinghamschool 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes 

 

The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
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31st March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Enrichment Week 22nd-24th May 2023:  
STEM & Wellbeing Event 

 
Further to the notification via ParentMail, I am delighted to confirm that you child has been selected to 
participate in the exciting STEM and Well-Being 3 day event.  
 
Please be informed that all activities for this event will all be onsite, supervised by School staff. Normal 
break and lunchtime arrangements, as well as school buses, will remain in place. If your child would usually 
bring a packed lunch, buy from the canteen or receive free school meals, they should continue to do so 
as normal. 
 
The event will consist of activities run by external providers as set out below: 
Monday: The Geo Bus - experiencing interactive 3D sessions on the Atmosphere, Geology, the 

Planets of our Solar System, Earthquakes and Climate. 
Tuesday: Epic Engineers - an all-day onsite work shop delivered by the engineers behind the 

impressive HS2 Project. 
Wednesday: British Red Cross - delivering First Aid training and workshops on Empathy, Migration and 

Coping with Challenges. 
 
Your child has been added to a Google Classroom for this event, to keep up to date with room and group 
allocations for each day and to be able to ask questions should they/you need to. Please can you ensure 
they have accepted the invitation to the Classroom, or manually add them, using code: bqmym32 
 
As a reminder, a £3 payment is now due, via ParentMail, as a contribution towards this event. Please can 
I ask this is paid no later than Friday 5th May, to ensure preparation for the event.  
 
If you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Miss C McCullough 
STEM & Wellbeing Event Leader 
cmccullough@buckinghamschool.org 
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